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From: Ministry of Justice <ministryofjustice@gov.ab.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:39 AM
To: President
Cc: MA Minister
Subject: RE:  Police Funding 

Dear Ms. Holmes: 

Thank you for your letter regarding police funding.  I appreciate and value the thoughtful suggestions for 
improvements to the police funding model that you have outlined in the Alberta Urban Municipalities 
Association’s (AUMA) principles for an equitable police funding model. 

My department will continue to keep the AUMA informed of any new developments with respect to police 
funding.  I look forward to the opportunity for future collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Ganley 
Minister of Justice and Solicitor General 

cc:     Honourable Shaye Anderson, Minister of Municipal Affairs 
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